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May 2, 2022 

Steffi Paskow, President 
Victoria Park Civic Association 
president@vpca.org  
info@vpca.org  

Dear Ms.  Paskow, 

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has received a proposal from the Holiday Park 
Little League for the dedication of one of the Holiday Park Baseball fields to Bill Joyner.  

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the dedication of this field, 
the recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken.  The 
recommendation and minutes shall then be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and 
Recreation Director, Phil Thornburg at 701 South Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 no later 
than Monday, May 23, 2022.  

This item is currently scheduled to be heard at the City Commission’s Meeting on Tuesday June 7th, 
2022, at 6:00 pm in the 1st Floor City Commission Chambers.   

Sincerely, 

Phil Thornburg 
Parks and Recreation Director 
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